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Anglian Water 
 

c/o Stewart Patience 
Spatial Planning Manager 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comments on the proposed modifications to the 
Newport Pagnell Neighbourhood Plan. The following response is provided on behalf of 
Anglian Water. 

 
It is noted that several changes are proposed to the existing neighbourhood plan 
policies but there are no new sites proposed as part of this consultation. 

 
The proposed modifications do not appear to raise any issues of relevance to Anglian 
Water. Therefore, we have no comments to make in relation to the current consultation. 
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